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It is vitally important that the Environmental Quality Board update the existing fees and add additional fees for dam 
safety and water management. This area of our government needs additional funds which could be generated by 
increasing fees and those funds used to increase staffing needs for public safety and waterway management and various 
other activities performed by PA DEP. Keeping our waterways safe for public access and usage is important for the 
tourism and ancillary services available in the state that are associated with tourism and the Pennsylvania Wilds. 

Janie Richardson 


